From:

manstonairport@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Subject: Date: Manston Airport 28 June 2019 17:01:00

Dear Sirs

I want to add my voice to all the other supporters of the re-opening of Manston Airport as a functioning freight and passenger Airport.

I have written previously about the much needed jobs in Thanet which a working airport would bring. The ancillary companies this working airport would need would again provide further jobs for local people.

Manston Airport would place Thanet firmly on the map as a jumping off point to the near continent and further afield. My father served in WW11 in the RAF and was stationed at Manston. The long and heroic history of this airport should never be forgotten.

What we definitely do not need in Thanet is mass housing with no potential for jobs for Thanet people, massive demands on the local water supply, greater demands on schools, surgeries and hospitals and further pollution with the amount of vehicles these houses would generate, notwithstanding the overstretched resources that would be needed on the roads in and around Thanet.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Jan Hirst

20012199

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com